
 

 
 

 

 
Thursday 14 September 2023 
 
OIA IRO-477 
Name: 
Email: @yahoo.com 
 
Kia ora

Official information request for CCTV Footage. 

Thank you for your official information request dated Wednesday 16 August 2023. 

We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 and determined that we are able to grant your request 
in full.   
 
The information you have requested is enclosed in this Drop Box folder. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 

Acting Group Manager, Customer Operations Group 
  
 
 

 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/kjsyjcp19c9a16r/AACKlYzIFvK85u9WZPLCX9kGa?dl=0
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/



